Memorandum

Date: April 19, 2011

To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County
of Santa Barbara

From: Scott McGolpin, Public Works Department,
Director

Subject: Continue Item — Construction of 2010/11 Countywide Preventive
Maintenance Application of Scrub Seal and Micro-Surfacing, County
Project No. 820621, File No. 11-00314 '

CC: Dacé Morgan, Deputy Director, Public Works - Transportation

The Public Works Department requests that the Board of Supervisors continue
item A-18 (Construction of 2010/11 Countywide Preventive Maintenance
Application of Scrub Seal and Micro-Surfacing, County Project No. 820621, File
No. 11-00314) from the April 19, 2011 agenda to the May 10, 2011 agenda. This
will allow the Department time to retest the materials that were supplied-for the
project.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 805-568-3010.

Thank you,

LI




